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Mepartment of QEbucatioii 
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT AUG 0 5 2024 

Office of the Director 

August 1, 2024 

ADVISORY 

Extension of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational 
Placement Test (PEPT) Registration 

1. Subsequent to the Advisory issued on July 29, 2024, titled Deferment for the 
Administration of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test 
(PEPT), this Bureau would like to announce the extension of the test 
registration and data submission on the dates provided below: 

Activity Original Date Extension Date 
Test Registration July 5, 2024 August 16, 2024 

Submission of Number of Test 
Registrants to BEA 

July 22, 2024 August 20, 2024 

The extension is being implemented to give field testing personnel ample time 
for test registration and evaluation of documentary requirements. 

3. The Division Testing Coordinators (DTCs) shall be in charge of the evaluation 
of the submitted requirements and ensuring the completeness and accuracy 
of the submitted documents for each test registrant. 

4. The consolidated number of test registrants per testing center shall be sent by 
the host DTC through the link: https://bit.ly/SpecialPEPT2O24  using the 
filename: IRegionLIDivision]_2024 Special PEPT Updated Testing Centers 86 
Actual Number of Registrants. 

5. For more information, please contact the Bureau of Education Assessment-
Education Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through email at 
bea.eadkr deped.gov.ph  or at telephone number (02) 8631-2589. 

6. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired. 

JANI T. 
Assis ant 

Officer-in-Charge, Bur au 
tar} 	 ^,) 
ucatio ssessment 
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Be.partment of &attrition 
BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT 

Office of the Director 

July 29. 2024 

ADVISORY 

Deferment for the Administration of the 
2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) 

1. Relative to the issued DepEd Memorandum No. 034, s. 2024, titled 
Administration of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test, this 
Bureau would like to announce the deferment of the administration of the 2024 
Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT). 

2. The administration of the 2024 Special PEPT to select regions and divisions 
with designated testing centers on August 4, 2024 (Luzon Cluster) and August 
11, 2024 (Visayas and Mindanao Cluster) shall be rescheduled for September 
2024. 

3. All other provisions stated in the said Memorandum shall remain in effect. 

4. For more information, contact the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education 
Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through the following contact details: (02) 
8631-2589 and bea.ead@deped.gov.ph. 

5. Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired. 

ATUKAN 
Ass 	ecretary 

Officer-in-Charge, Bu u of Education Assessment 
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